
Adolfo Gonzlaez, Spanish Professor/Teacher:

To Whom It May Concern,

It is my pleasure to recommend Keegan Choinski for any sports or college

programs he may apply for. I am convinced that he has the drive to be

successful in any program and goals he pursues.

I have been a foreign language teacher for Keegan for two consecutive

years. He is presently in one of my honors dual enrolment courses where he

continues portraying great self-control, discipline, honesty and respect.

Keegan is a hardworking, consistent, kind and respectful individual. He works

well in groups, seeks help when he needs it and offers help to others when

they need it. Keegan keeps impressing me with his positive and kind

personality.

I would be happy to further discuss Keegan’s skills and charismatic nature

with you. Feel free to email me at adolfo.gonzalez@dysart.org.

Sincerest Regards,

Adolfo González

World Language Professor-Honors/AP Dual Enrollment,

Shadow Ridge High School / Rio Salado Community College


